
 
 

Kaylen Quintero. Manager of Student Activities. quintero@cityhigh.org. 412.690.2489 x155 

 
Senior pictures will be held on: 

Wednesday October 29, 2025 from 8am- 12:30 pm.  

 
 

Below is the City High dress code policy for Senior Portraits.  

 

Students no longer have to wear the drape (females) or the tux (males). These 

options are still available for those who want to wear them. If you choose not to, 

you may wear the following:  
 

 

School dress code approved black or white tops including sweaters, 

blouses, button up shirts, etc.  

 

Examples of appropriate attire are below 

○​ If you are unsure your clothing choice will be approved please send 

pictures to Ms. Quintero before picture day. 

Students are NOT allowed to wear large headbands, hair caps, head 

wraps, bandanas, sunglasses etc.  

​                                    
 
      ​       Tux example ↑ 
 
 
 

​ ← Drape example 
​  

NOTE: Students who do not have a senior portrait taken in October or on the make up day will 
have their 11th grade photo in the yearbook and no picture projected on stage at graduation 


